


 
 

 

 

 
Date:  May 30, 2024 

 

To: Erin Sullivan, Parks & Recreation Director 

 

From:  Chris Hovde, Recreation Programs Coordinator 

     

Subject: Contract Renewal – Doral Soccer Club – Youth Soccer Program 

Management 

 
 

Doral Soccer Club provides Youth Soccer Programming at Morgan Levy Park. They 

have been offering soccer programming to the youth in our community since 2005. 
After being awarded in a competitive bid process. We entered into an agreement on 

June 3, 2021, which is set to expire on June 3, 2024. 

 

Doral Soccer Club has provided excellent instructional youth soccer programming and 

communicates well to participants as well as our staff. The partnership is beneficial for 

all parties involved, specifically for the youth in our community who have participated in 

this program at our parks. They have also been very successful in competitive 

tournaments against competing clubs. 

 

It is my recommendation that the City renew its contract with Doral Soccer Club for 

the first of the two one (1) year renewals of the existing agreement (attached), with the 

new agreement ending June 3, 2025. 

 
Attachments 

Professional Services Agreement 

Resolution No. 21-102 

Notice to proceed (program began on June 3, 2021) 

Soccer Provider Assessment 

Certificate of Insurance 

 

 

Memorandum 










































































